Sample LTE

To the editor,

There are several bills pending in the California legislature (SB 556 and AB 537) that will severely limit our right to determine where new wireless antennas for 5G service will be placed in (name of town).  

These antennas are not needed to improve phone service or close the digital divide.  They’re not required for first responders or tele-medicine.  Wireless service will always be slower, less reliable, easier to hack and more expensive than fiberoptic cable. And the radiation they emit has been proven by the National Institutes of Health to cause cancer. 

Instead, these bills are intended to boost telecom profits by fast-tracking the local approval process, making it easier and faster for telecoms to place their 5G antennas in residential neighborhoods, even if they might pose a fire or safety hazard, negatively impact property values, or threaten the health of nearby residents. 

For some reason, (name of senator or assembly person) is supporting these bills that place the interests of big business over the rights of citizens.  

Please join the many residents of (name of town) who are reaching out to (name of senator or assembly person) and letting (him/her) know we have a right to protect our families, our privacy, safety, health and property by allowing our local elected officials to determine how these new technologies will be integrated into our town, not the telecoms themselves. 

Sincerely,

Name
Name of Local Organization (or “Supporter of Americans for Responsible Technology”)

